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Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. J. Williamson

President and Chief
Executive Officer

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

This refers to the enforcement conference conducted by me, and others of
this office on April 18, 1979, at the Toledo, Ohio Corporate offices with
you, Mr. W. Johnson and others of your staff.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas discussed
during this conference. As indicated in the enclosed report, this meeting
represents the first of a series of meetings that we have requested to be
held in order to achieve both immediate and long-term aprovements in the
regulatory performance of the Davis-Besse 1 facility.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified duriag
the course of this conference.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rd es of Practice", Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and che
enclosed inspection report will be plcced in the NRC's Public Document
Room, except as follows. If this report contains infomation that you or
your contractors believe to be proprietary, you must apply in writing to
this office, within twenty days of your receipt af this letter, to nithhold
such information from public disclosure. The application must inclide a
full statement of the reasons for which the information is considered
proprietary, and should be prepared so that proprietary information identified
in the application is contained in an enclosure to the application.
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We will gladly discuss any questfons you have concerning this
conference.

Sincerely,

/jh, " * /Ayyb -James G. Keppler
Director

Enclosure: IE Inspaction
Report No. 50-346/79-08

cc w/ encl:
T. D. Murray, Station

Superintendent
Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
PDR

Local PDR
!; SIC
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Harold W. Kohn, Power

Siting Commission
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